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HUCLEAR POWER DEPARTMENT |
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LulpV, MARYLAND 20$$1 ,

Februsry 25, 1982

Division of Severage
Inspection and Compliance Program
Office of Environmental Programs,

Room 2Ab
201 West Preston Street
Baltimore, Maryland 21201

Attention: Mr. Ronald Parise Re: Maryland State Discharge
Permit No. Th-TP-0187A and
NFDES Permit No. MD 0002399

Dear Mr. Parice:

At 10A0 hours on February 19, 1982, the coliform results from the Wednesday,
Febtsary IT,1982, sample were analyzed and found to be 160 cpn/100 ni,
above the compliance limit of 70 upn/100 ml. This condition existed
until 1515 hours on Monday February 22, 1982, when the coliform was found
to be kh apn/100 m1. A report of this incident was verba13y transmitted
to your office on February 19, 1982.

The noncompliance resulted from a contaminated sodium thiosulfate chemical
addition tank. This condition has been corrected.

'

- Very truly yours,

M-

L. B. Russell
Plant Superintendent
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